
 
 
The conference held at The Queen Elizabeth-2 on 28.10.2018 was attended by 
Dr. Rakhi Singh and Ms. Farah Abdulsamad. The main focus of it was to equip 
the schools with smart system, use project and research methodology, 
emphasize on strong knowledge of Arabic language and internationally 
accredited teaching staff to achieve the vision of 2021. We need to develop 
minds of creativity and heart of culture. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


